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Footpath widening at Reiby Road, 
Hunters Hill 
Safer Roads Program 
September 2024 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Wallumedegal clan as the Traditional Custodians of the 
lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW is widening the 
footpath on the corner of Reiby Road 
and Church Street, Hunters Hill, to 
provide a safer road environment for 
pedestrians. 

Background 
Following a request from Hunter’s Hill Council, 
the existing footpath waiting area will be 
widened by about two metres, on the corner of 
Reiby Road and Church Street, Hunters Hill. 
The proposed improvement is designed to 
improve pedestrian safety especially for large 
groups of school students currently crossing onto 
the overpass during peak times. 

What work are we doing? 
Work includes: 

• widening an existing footpath
• using machinery to cut into the road.

When and where we’ll be working 
For the safety of workers, pedestrians and 
motorists, and to minimise traffic disruption, work 
will take place at night for up to five night shifts, 
between Tuesday 1 October and Friday 18 
October 2024, between 10pm to 5am, weather 
and site conditions permitting. 

Further notification will be provided 
should there be significant changes to 
the schedule. 

What will this mean for you? 
To ensure the safety of road users, temporary 
traffic changes will be in place. 
You may notice: 

• footpath closure
• detour during construction

• a work zone speed of 40 km/h

• traffic controllers and signage
• noise from machinery and equipment.

Managing our impacts 
We will do our best to minimise noise. 

Please follow the direction of traffic controllers 
and signs and keep to the speed limits.  

Thank you for your cooperation while we carry 
out this important work. 
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 Location of work area  

 

Contact us 

 

 
Project Infoline 1800 684 490 
24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 775 465 
 

 

       

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

  

 
Transport for NSW, PO Box 
K659, Haymarket  
NSW 1240  
 

 

 
For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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